
 
 

 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
 
We are pleased to introduce you and your child to MySchoolHealthNow, Penn Highlands 
Healthcare’s new School-Based Behavioral Health Telemedicine program!  
 
You are receiving this letter as an opportunity for you to enroll your child into this program and 
start Behavioral Health visits with their Behavioral Health provider during school hours. This is a 
great way to provide quality, accessible healthcare to the children who attend the Brockway Area 
School District.  
 
Penn Highlands’ Behavioral Health providers who are currently seeing patients in the school 
setting include Dr. Paul Ignatius, Dr. Allen Dsouza, Dr. Jason Rock, Dawn Burns, PA, Luke 
Haskins, PA, James Brem, and Emily Bly. Children who are actively following with one of these 
providers are eligible for MySchoolHealthNow. Visits will be performed just as they would in the 
Penn Highlands office setting, without the hassle of arranging scheduled appointments around 
work and needing to have a child leave school. The Behavioral Health provider will determine 
what appointments are appropriate via telemedicine or in person.  
 
Please see the attached flyer for more information about our School-Based Behavioral Health 
Telemedicine program and how to enroll.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Betsy Lingle 
Director Penn Highlands Behavioral Health 
Penn Highlands Healthcare - East 
 


